
Monies raised from this event will fund our “Christmas
Breakfast Get Together” and our new “Sensory
Pathways” 

School Christmas Concert 
Friday, 13th December 2024
Details to follow

Christmas Play Dress Rehearsal  
Wednesday, 11th December, 2024
All Students will get to see siblings Christmas Play 

Carol Singing in Donaghmede Shopping Centre 
Friday, 12th December 2024
Details to follow

NEWSLETTER
ST KEVIN’S JUNIOR NATIONAL SCHOOL 

This morning we were treated to a lovely Christmas
Welcome in our school.  The elves were busy last night
painting our school windows!   A huge thanks to Elf Karina
& Elf Ciara  for a wonderful surprise for all our students.
Elf Karina did leave a little note to say that the elves will be
arriving in our class rooms really soon to keep Santa Claus
up to date on all the boys and girls in St’ Kevins! 

IT’S BEGINING TO LOOK ALOT LIKE CHRISTMAS ...

November, 2024

OUR FUN ACTIVITIES PLAN FOR DECEMBER:

REMINDER:
New Entrants for St Kevin’s 2025/2026. 

Christmas Activity Night

Application Forms are now available from the
School Office.  Closing date for completed
application (with Birth Cert and Proof of Address
- Utility Bill) 31st January 2025.
The same application date applies for
applications to our Special Class

The elves also arranged delivery of lots of equipment for the
school yard, thanks to all the wonderful fundraising by YOU the
parents of the  boys in girls of our school.  

Wednesday, 27th November, 2024

Christmas Holidays 2024
CLOSING DATE: 20th December 2024
School will close at 11:40 hrs
This will be a fun day in our school so children
are encouraged to wear their Christmas
jumper! Further details to follow Christmas Care Packages

Tuesday, 10th December, 2024
Donations of care products to be received by Tues Dec 9th 

Christmas Breakfast Get Together
Friday, 6th December, 2024
Children may wear their Christmas Jumpers to School 
Don’t forget to send in your Cakes & Bakes (for sharing
 with the children) on Thursday 5th December, 2024

Santa 2k Fun Run
Friday, 18th December, 2024
Children are asked to wear a Christmas Hat
and we are seeking donations of €2 per child
up to a maximum of €5 per household.


